
SCHEDULED EVENTS
& ENTERTAINMENT

Events are on hold due to COVID-19
Small socially distant group activities are being 

reintroduced for the month of November. Please 
refer to the November calendar of activities for 

more information.

A Message from Kyle Romano, 
Executive Director

Greetings to all at the Blaire House Community,

We look forward to a happy, safe, and healthy fall 
season. We are currently adhering to all CDC and 
social distancing guidelines. Resident health and 
safety is our main focal point going into the fall 
and winter seasons. We were fortunate that our 
residents were able to enjoy outdoor cookouts and 
a bus outing to get some of the fresh scents of fall 
in the air. We will continue to prioritize resident 
safety as we move forward in the season, and we 
wish well wishes to all of our wonderful families. 

Best regards,

Kyle Romano, Executive Director

Family Visitations
We are still continuing to schedule in-person 
family visitations seven days per week between 
the hours of 10:00-11:00 AM as well as 3:00 PM 
and 4:00 PM. The visitations are approximately 
30 minutes. Everyone must wear a face covering 
at all times, as well as stay six feet apart at all 
times. The visitations are still currently being held 
in two designated outdoor locations, but will be 
transitioning into a designated indoor location. 
Once the visitations transition to indoors, we will 
also offer an evening visit one night per week 
from 7:00-8:00 PM. Please contact the Activities 
Department to book these family visitations.  

MONTHLY HAPPENINGS:
_____________________________________

Events are on hold due to COVID-19

September Birthdays
Richard T. Robinson (9/8), Marilou G. Miller (9/13)

David G. Wade (9/27)

October Birthdays
Elizabeth Sherman (10/16), Suzanne Capone (10/20)

 November Birthdays
Joan E. Ling (11/12), Russell Apennell (11/23)

 Dorothy Hainline (11/24) 

A Message from Michael Croteau, 
Activities Director

Greetings to all,
We have been able to accomplish a lot in the late 
summer and into the autumn despite all of the 
crazy restrictions surrounding the Coronavirus. 
We have enjoyed socially distant cookouts, a bus 
trip to Fairmount Fruit Farm, and some outdoor 
musical entertainment with John Kelly. We look 
forward to a safe, happy, and healthy remainder of 
the fall season and into the holiday season. 
Yours truly,
Michael Croteau, Activities Director

The residents listen to John Kelly’s outdoor concert 
socially distant on the patio.

Resident Carol McDevitt enjoying her time at 
Fairmount Fruit Farm. 

Residents listening to another outdoor socially distant 
concert with John Kelly.

Senior Whole Health Coordinates the Care You 
Need When You Need it.

All your Medicare and MassHealth Standard 
benefits and plus we add more.

Call Cheryl Vignone, Business Office Manager  
at Blaire House of Milford 

508.473.1272 ext. 3508 
or cvignone@egmcare.com

The residents playing a nice game of socially distant 
bingo on the patio.

Resident Joanne Taylor eating at the cookout on 
September 17th.

Resident Suzanne Wise eating at the cookout.


